
MENLO OAKS ROAD STANDARDS PROJECT
COMMUNITY MEETING #1
Wednesday, November 8, 2023 

6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
For more information, please visit 

https://www.smcgov.org/publicworks/menlo-oaks-road-standards



Come Join Us!
Community Meeting #1

The County of San Mateo Public Works Department is 
evaluating road standards in the Menlo Oaks area of 
unincorporated San Mateo County. It has been 25 years 
since the current road standards were adopted  in 1998. 
We want to hear from you to determine whether the road 
standards should be updated.

You are invited to participate in this process. During the 
first community meeting, we will present information 
relative to the development of road standard options and 
provide an opportunity for the community to comment 
on the process and options.

We want your feedback!

Please take a few minutes to share your input through our online survey. 

Online survey will be available from November 8, 2023 to December 6, 2023 at: 
https://www.smcgov.org/publicworks/menlo-oaks-road-standards

County of San Mateo 
Department of Public Works 
555 County Center, 5th Floor 
Redwood City, CA 94063

Held virtually via Zoom, please visit: 

Meeting ID#: 825 0100 7147

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82501007147
Or Call - in: 1-669-444-9171
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